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TO:   ALL MEDIA 

DATE:  12 September 2018 

ATTENTION: Editors, News Editors & PR 

 
UMBILO LICENCING OFFICES TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOLLOWING ROBBERY 
 
The KwaZulu-Natal Department of Transport would like to inform members of the 
public, particularly in the eThekwini Municipality its licensing offices in Umbilo will be 
temporarily closed until next week Friday. 
 
This follows the robbery that took place yesterday which caused extensive damage to 
infrastructure. 
 
While repairs are being conducted, members of the public can obtain the Department’s 
services at the Motor Licensing office in Morningside, corner of Smiso Nkwanyane and 
uMgeni Road or any Post Office around eThekwini. 
 
The Department would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused to members of 
the public. 
 
Ends. 

 

Media contacts: 
Mluleki Mntungwa:  0609741140/ 0606511138 / Mluleki.Mntungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane:  0728031462/ 0796995755 / Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za 
 
Website:  www.kzntransport.gov.za 
Twitter:  www.twitter.com@KZNTransport  
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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